

COMMUNAUTE DES EGLISES DU ROCHER AU BURUNDI C.E.R.B « CHURCH ON THE ROCK »

Bujumbura, january 23th, 2020

Ref. CERB/RL/24/2020

Re: Letter of appreciation

Dear Hans,

The Church on the Rock Burundi (CERB) would like to very much appreciate your commitment to support the improvement of Health sector in Burundi and particularly with Church on the Rock Burundi. Your last visit to **Victory Medical Centre in Rumonge** only 11 months after official opening ceremony of the Center meant for us that the cooperation between GMA and CERB is enhanced since 2018.

Through GMA donation, the Church on the Rock can now impact and improve Burundi community with regards to health and sanitation despite the lack of standardized infrastructures in Rumonge.

Dear Hans, the successful joint project we started together in Rumonge, was the beginning of other major projects in health sector. Hence, beside the objective to improve operational and technical health services in Rumonge, the Church on the Rock plans to open soonest a new Polyclinic in Ngozi Province that includes General services, Obstetric Gynecology and Pediatric yards.

Two or more containers with specific medical material to equip the Polyclinic will be very much appreciated. The Church on the Rock remain available for any suggestion should it be necessary and thank you again for your continual and increased support.

Best regards.

Pastor Ferdinand NDUWINDAVYI

The Legal Ropresentative
CHURCH ON PHE ROLL BURGLINDI

Ropresentation Legals